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Huge congratulations to Tashya and Jennelle Fernando of Year 10, who won Silver 
and Gold awards respectively at Hong Kong International Computational Olympiad 
final. 

The Hong Kong International Computing Olympiad is an annual computing 
competition which tests students’ abilities in the main programming languages 
including Scratch, Blockly, Java, C++ and Python. The girls used Python in the 
competition. 

Jennelle’s score was 108 (global ranking 10) and Tashya’s 90 (global ranking 24). 

Very well done girls! 

 


